
February 2, 2024

Dear Colts Neck Families and Middle School Students,

The Colts Neck Board of Education (CNBOE) is excited to announce a unique opportunity for motivated and
enthusiastic middle school students who are passionate about making a positive impact on their school
experience.

We are seeking student volunteers to become Student Representatives to the Colts Neck Board of Education.
As Student Representatives, students will have the important role of communicating the perspectives and
suggestions of their fellow students to the Board, helping to shape and improve the overall school experience.

Responsibilities:
● Attend Board of Education (BOE) evening meetings
● Actively listen to the concerns, ideas, and feedback of your peers
● Share your insights with the BOE to contribute to discussions on improving the school experience

Requirements:
● Enthusiastic and dedicated middle school student
● Availability to attend BOE evening meetings
● Communication skills to effectively convey the thoughts and ideas of your peers

How to Apply:
If you are interested in becoming a Student Representative to the Colts Neck Board of Education and playing a
crucial role in enhancing the school experience for all students, please fill out the application which is linked at
the bottom of this letter by Friday, February 9, 2024. Application must be submitted by an adult, with
parent/guardian information to confirm consent.

We believe that student input is invaluable in shaping the decisions that impact our school community. We look
forward to working together to create a positive and inclusive environment for everyone. Thank you for
considering this opportunity. We are excited to hear from students who are eager to contribute to the
betterment of our school.

Sincerely,
The Colts Neck Township Board of Education

APPLICATION FOR STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE TO THE BOARD OF EDUCATION:
https://forms.gle/tUpo26TYMUvaupRZ6

https://forms.gle/tUpo26TYMUvaupRZ6

